

Nutfield Church (C of E) Primary School

59 Mid Street South Nutfield Redhill Surrey RH1 4JJ



Telephone: 01737 823239 Headteacher: Miss Imogen Woods – BEd Hons (Oxon)
E-Mail: info@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Anna Benjamin – BA PGCE

Dear Parents and Carers May 2022

Appeal for Voluntary Contributions

I'm writing to inform you about the Governors' School Improvement Fund. This vital fundraising goes towards work that improves the school environment and enhances the lives of children and teachers – such as improvements to outdoor teaching areas, resurfacing playgrounds and new flooring and ceilings. There are many more changes we would like to make in order to keep the school a fresh, inspiring and comfortable environment for pupils to flourish and live life in its fullness – and we heavily rely on the generosity and support from parents and carers such as yourselves. We would hope to see an increase in contributions as a result of this letter.

We would like to ask you to please consider supporting the School Improvement Fund. We are a Voluntary Aided school, which means we only receive part-funding from the Government through grants towards Capital projects. The School Improvement fund is needed to make up the shortfall. If you are able to support, please return the enclosed paperwork and donations in a sealed envelope addressed to the School Improvement Fund Administrator, care of the School Office. As a guide we suggest £7 per child per month but any contribution is most welcome. All contributions are entirely voluntary and are confidential. Please remember that if you are a UK tax payer, by making a Gift Aid Declaration your donation will increase by 25% at no extra cost to you.

We would like to thank all of you who have already donated this year. Your contributions make a world of difference to the school and we are extremely grateful.

We enclose a leaflet on the School Improvement Fund with more information. If you have any questions please do contact the Fund Administrator, Michael Hill, by emailing michael.hill@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk. Thank you in advance for considering supporting the Fund.

Yours sincerely

Imogen Woods Headteacher Sam Nicholls Chair of Governors Michael Hill, Governor School Improvement Fund Administrator















To be completed and returned to the School Office

School Improvement Fund – please circle the statement that applies to you

- 1. I/We wish to make a contribution by standing order or
- 2. I/We wish to make contribution by cash/cheque made payable to Nutfield Church School Governors
- 3. I/We will amend an existing standing order to include the additional child in Reception

Enclosed

- Completed and signed Gift Aid Declaration (if you are eligible) and
- Completed and signed Standing Order Mandate or
- Cash/cheque made payable to Nutfield Church School Governors: Total Amount £.....

Name of Child	Year	Amount £	
Name of Child	Year	Amount £	
Name of Child	Year	Amount £	
Name of Parent(s)/Carer(s)			Date